
As I begin my second year as President of the Hotel 
Association of Tarrant County, I can’t think of a better way 
to start the year than by thanking our HATC Board Members, 
Committee Members and Executive Director, Julie Faver-Dylla, 
for a 2017 job well done.  Because of the group’s collective 
efforts, we continue to increase our membership.  I’m excited to 
announce that our Association membership has grown 15.69% over last year, making 
us one of the largest local hotel associations in the state of Texas.  Our longevity and 
membership growth over the years have made it possible for the recent purchase of 
a small office space in north Fort Worth, and we know that this acquisition will set 
long-lasting roots for our Association for years to come. 

In January, our HATC Ambassadors had their first orientation meeting, a group which 
now has its largest number of volunteers in five years. The synergy the Ambassadors 
bring to HATC will make an impact on our members for years to come.  Moving 
forward, we will continue to monitor all legislative affairs and advocate for our 
members no matter how small or how large your hotel or company may be.  Our 
mission to advocate for you has never changed, and we believe what we are doing 
makes a difference in the Tarrant County hotel community.  

The Fort Worth Tourism Public Improvement District is now a fully functional entity, 
and all Fort Worth hotels with over 100 rooms should now be collecting fees for the 
district.  HATC made this possible with help from our friends at the Texas Hotel and 
Lodging Association and the Fort Worth CVB.  This district is a huge game changer 
for our city and will allow the Fort Worth CVB to advertise and reach visitors from all 
over the world like it never has before. 
 
In this newsletter you will see highlights for a few of our upcoming events but just 
to let you know one of my favorite events of the year is our annual Texas Ranger 
Game and Tailgate Party.  On May 9th our tailgate party will be hosted at Nancy 
Sorrell’s property, Sheraton Arlington. We will network outside, behind the hotel, 
while enjoying the usual tailgate food and beverages before going on to watch the 
Texas Rangers win.  Most hotels bring their entire management team to this event for 
a perfect team building opportunity.  It’s one of my staff’s favorite outings and they 
look forward to it every year. We hope you and your team will enjoy it too. 

I’m looking forward to the year ahead and making a difference in the industry 
along with our membership.  If the Association can do anything for you please reach 
out to me (Jed.Wagenknecht@marriott.com) or our Executive Director, Julie Faver-
Dylla (julie@tarrantcountyhotel.com).  Any industry ideas, community involvement, 
or government interactions you may have that you need assistance with please don’t 
ever hesitate to let us know how we can help.  Encouraging your staff and fellow 
hotel neighbors to get involved in HATC only makes our voice stronger.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve again as your 2018 president.  I look forward 
to working with you again this year.

Sincerely,

Jed Wagenknecht
2018 HATC President
Courtyard by Marriott Blackstone
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     Title Sponsor of HATC Golf Tournament             972-335-9595         regionspest.com 

One Year Warranty 

HAPPY HOUR 
&

MAY 3
WILD    ACRE    BREWING    COMPANY
MAY 3
WILD    ACRE    BREWING    COMPANY

: 4-7PM: 4-7PM
Members  $15  :    Guests  $35    :   All   no-shows    will    be     billed

1734    E      El Paso    St #190   :    Fort Worth,   TX    76102

sponsored      by

Includes Networking,
Food, Flight of Beers

and Corn Hole

Includes Networking,
Food, Flight of Beers

and Corn Hole

f
need   to   renew   your   membership?

call   817-238-3232  for   an    invoice.

Ambassadors are the link between HATC & our members.
They help ensure that all members receive the maximum benefit from

their investment. They help educate new and existing members 
about benefits of  membership and involvement. 

want   to   get   involved?

sign   up at
staytarrantcounty.com



sponsored by 

Marriott Hotel & Golf Club at Champion Circle {a soft spike facility}

To Register contact
julie faver-dylla

julie@tarrantcountyhotel.com
or call 817-238-3232

$1500 – Beer Sponsor
(Includes Keg of Beer plus hole sponsorship)

$1500 – Breakfast Sponsor
(Includes breakfast for each player,

signage, plus hole sponsorship)

$1500 – Putting Green Sponsor
(Includes, set up on the green, golf ball sleeve 

with your logo for each player, plus hole 
sponsorship with premium location)

includes range balls, green
fees, cart, swag bags,

cold drinks & snacks, Buffet 
& amazing door prizes

Registration : 6:30am- 7:30am
shotgun Start : 8:00am 

SPONSOR
PACKAGES

$350
Hole Sponsorship

(sign only)

$200
single Player

$45 lunch
Non HATC Members

 (Luncheon &
Silent Auction)

$35.00 Lunch
hatc members

$950
foursome Plus                  

Hole Sponsorship

$800
foursome

$450
deluxe hole
Sponsorship

(Includes Tent,
Table & 2 chairs

& signage)

deluxe PACKAGES

jun e 7, 2018jun e 7, 2018
CLASSIC

 G              LF 2018

HATC                            HOSPERTALITY


